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Find Tax Help at Your Library  
Learn About Tax Law Changes  

 
Franklin, Ind. – Tax season is quickly approaching and Johnson County Public Library is 
here to help you prepare.  
 
The library offers most paper tax forms, online form printing, internet access for online 
tax preparation, books and reference material.  
 
JCPL also provides an annual Tax Law Changes program. Learn about upcoming tax law 
changes at the White River Branch Jan. 3 or at the Franklin Branch Jan. 5.  
 
The AARP Tax-Aide program will be providing free tax preparation for low- and middle-
income taxpayers at all four JCPL branches in February and March. Appointments can be 
made in person or by phone starting on January 3. 
 
For more information, please contact Marketing and Communications at 317-738-2957 or 
visit pageafterpage.org/tax-forms-information.  
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